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What have we been learning? 

We were very lucky this week to have some special visitors. As part of our learning 

on British values and helping others we invited some volunteers from Yate food 

bank. Dot and Sue explained in detail to the children the amazing work they do to 

help people who need food and support and the children asked lots of curious 

questions. We will be using these facts to write an explanation text about how the 

food bank works and writing letters of thanks to Dot and Sue for visiting us. 

                   

                    In Writing, we have been busy writing facts sheets about the precious 

objects the Queen was presented with on her Coronation day. We used headings, 

subheadings, conjunction, and questions and organised our ideas into sections. 

We have started to sew our Royal felt shapes onto our patchwork quilt square with 

the help of Anabel’s Grandma. She helped us develop our threading and sewing 

skills. Thank you for your help we really appreciate it.  

 

        

         



 

                     

 

   

                                

                                                                        

                      

 

 

Next Week 

 

In English we will be writing our thank you letters to 

Dot and Sue using features of letters, a range of 

punctuation and a variety of conjunctions. We will also 

be creating our own music posters all about recorder 

facts for our recorder teacher who set us this 

challenge. 

 

In science we will be learning all about healthy eating 

and food groups. 

 

In maths we will be developing our data handling skills, 

collecting data and using this to answer questions and 

think of our own questions all about plants and flowers. 

 

Important Date. 

 

Learning journal share – Tuesday 16th July 2.45-3.15 

and Thursday 18th July 2.45-3.15. 

 

Jet class would like to invite you all to a recorder 

performance on Tuesday 2nd July at 1pm for 

about 45 minutes in the school hall. We hope you 

will all be able to make it. 

 

 

Home learning 

 

For home learning our recorder teacher has set us a 

challenge to find out 10 good facts about the recorder. 

Please research at home and write your facts down in 

your purple book. 

 

For our art learning this term we really need lots of 

magazines to use to cut up for different pieces of 

coloured paper. Please send them into school ASAP. 

 

Following our visit from the food bank we would like to 

request donations to send to them in a couple of 

weeks. These are the following items on their wanted 

list: 

 

1 litre fruit juice cartoons 

1 litre UHT long life milk 

Tinned spaghetti 

Pasta and sauce in packets 

Long grain rice 

Adult toothpaste 

Tinned minced beef 

Sachets of custard 

Washing up liquid 

Small tins of potatoes 

Jars of pasta sauce 

Tinned mushrooms. 

 

 

 

 


